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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The shipment numbers for December 2018 were released Friday, the 11th of January, by the 
Almond Board. With 199.6 million lbs shipments were on the lower end of the expectations being 
down 2.4% or 9.1 million lbs on last year. Year to date sales are down 3 % or 31 million lbs. This 
makes this December the 2nd…. 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
 
 
MOLL Marzipan GmbH 

 
Your Sales Team 
 


